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Comments: Granite Basin proposed Wilderness is out of off the charts using the USFS criteria.  It has historically

been used for OHV traffic until (circa)2005 when it was abruptly closed without any public input or notice.

Subsequent to that the Eccher Gulch/Granite Basin Trail has be used extensively for Mountain Bikes.  The back

part of that area (Roaring Judy to Rosebud is and has always been a motorcycle single track. The whole idea of

even considering this area as a wilderness area is ludicrous because it runs contrary to the criteria.


